
Redwood Park 
Christel Pidcock 

We have ongoing issues with the (local) mountain bikers. They have made a mess along the creek of 
a natural spring just below from where we were working. They built tracks and bridges along the 
creek and put up heaps of signs and tape. New tracks are popping up all over the place. 

With the database being inaccessible on-line, much of the data for the last several months will not 
have been entered, apart from Redwood as Hugh has internal access. A report from the database 
will reflect the data that has been entered. 

At this stage, all the files have been put onto the web page. The only thing that has not been done is 
the database has not been constructed, although the back up files are there. 

  


